
 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 
 
 
Today is Run it back to Hoco Tuesday! Wear your 
homecoming shirt! Don’t have one? Go and pick one up from 
Aunty Cass in P1. Tomorrow is Aloha Wear Wednesday! Wear 
your Aloha Wear on our Seniors’ last day of High School. 
Reminder-Dress Code Policy must be followed. 
 
Congratulations to the following Band and Choir students 
who received awards at Saturday’s Aloha Concert:  Aleyah 
Falealili-Jenkins and Danielle Caguioa won the National 
School Choral Award, Sebastian Evangelista won the John 
Philip Sousa Award, Ziek Gando won the John Philip Sousa 
Award and the Louis Armstrong Jazz Award, Jaden Valiente 
won the Leonard Bernstein Musicianship Award and the 
National School Marching Award. I Mua Lahainaluna! 
 
Yearbooks arrived on Friday and over 200 yearbooks were 
picked up during lunch time. If you havenʻt picked up your 
yearbook yet, please have your ID or Infinite Campus pulled 
up on your phone and stop by P1 today during recess or 
lunch only. There are still extra yearbooks for sale if you 
havenʻt purchased one yet. Bring $50 cash! Hope you enjoy 
it! Mahalo. 
 
Class of 2025 football seniors, please see Mr. Shigaki during 
morning recess or lunch before Wednesday at K-103.  
Arigatou! 
 
Interested in joining the color guard? email Mikayla Vergara at 
4291400099@k12.hi.us for more information! Please check out 
our video on the morning broadcast or on the Lahainaluna Band 
and Choir Instagram page. Mahalo! 
 
Da Luna Store will be having their final popup event during 
graduation so come by at Sue D Cooley Stadium! Cash only 
payment. Mahalo! 
 
Aloha Class of 2025, I hope you are working hard and getting 
your assignments turned in. Remember to please turn in your 
Chromebook and charger by next Wednesday 5/21/2025. If 
you are finished using your device you are more than 
welcome to return it earlier to I4. GOOD LUCK! 
 
Hisako Film Lab is now accepting applications for their annual 
Summer Lab. Founded by Maui-raised filmmaker Destin Daniel 
Cretton, this advanced filmmaking program offers an in-depth 

immersion for motivated high school students eager to elevate 
their storytelling and production skills in an exciting, project-based 
environment. 
 
Maui-based students from all schools entering grades 10-12 for 
the 2025-2026 school year (ages 15 and up) and graduating 
seniors (class of 2025) are eligible to apply. 
 
Students will work together to create original short narrative films, 
with all equipment provided. They will go through the whole 
process of researching, pitching, writing, filming and editing their 
films, while receiving detailed guidance from a team of filmmaking 
instructors and film industry professionals. This program is 
absolutely free. 
 
Program dates are June 10 to July 24.  Classes will be held three 
days a week from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the University of Hawaiʻi 
Maui College in the Media classroom, with various filming 
locations around the island during production.  For more details 
and application, visit Hisako Film Lab’s website: 
hisakofilmlab.com. 
 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
The College and Career Center is closed today to Thursday 
5/22 as Ms. Ginny Yasutake is out of the state. If you need 
assistance, have questions or concerns, please email her at 
ginny.yasutake@k12.hi.us. The College and Career Center 
should reopen on Friday. Have a great week! 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Hey Lunas! Filipino Club's final meeting is today during lunch 
in Mr. Ancheta's room, P-7. Hope to see you there - Mabuhay! 
 
 

 

Breakfast: Breakfast Pizza Bagel, Fresh Fruit, White or Chocolate Milk. Lunch: Chicken Patty Sandwich 
with Lettuce Leaf, Tomato Slice, Emoticon Mashed Potato Shapes, Fresh Fruit, Ketchup, Mayonnaise, 
White or Chocolate Milk. 
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